





## Schifflange, le 13 septembre 2022

## Secrétariat communal

Affaire suivie par ; Mandy Manternach ☎54 50 61-302

> Embassy of the United Kingdom to the attention of Ms Fleur Thomas 5 Bd Joseph II L-1840 Luxembourg

Dear Ms Fleur Thomas,

Bear No Thomas

We are deeply saddened by the passing of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. Our thoughts and sincere condolences are with The Royal Family and all those who mourn and remember her.

Her death leaves many people in the United Kingdom and around the world with a sense of loss. Her courage and dedication to serving her country were a source of great strength for many and a pillar of support in the most difficult times.

We wish the Royal Family and the people of the United Kingdom strength at this difficult time and that we will all continue to be inspired by the unique legacy she has left us.

Paul Weimerskirch

Mayor of the municipality of Schifflange

B.P. 11 Avenue de la Libération L-3801 Schifflange

T. (+352) 54 50 61-1 F. (+352) 54 42 02

secretariat@schifflange.lu www.schifflange.lu